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 Charlotte Thomas OBJ2017/0035/P 01/02/2017  10:49:39 The original plans for this house included a green roof.  In fact a roof garden has been built. This is 

quite different.  The roof garden requires regular tending by gardeners who have an eye level view into 

my bedroom window.  I live directly opposite 5 Cannon Lane.  Any attempt to improve access to the 

roof is likely to lead to it being used as a roof terrace.  This would be extremely intrusive as it would 

give a view into our bedroom windows which are currently not overlooked by any other house.  I am 

also concerned about any noise   pollution resulting from people having access to the 'roof terrace'.  

With noise travelling clearly in what is otherwise a quiet area. I believe that adding a handrail etc to the 

roof window is an attempt to improve access so that the roof can be used as a terrace. I therefore object 

to the planning application.
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